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Abstract: The IPv6 Supplement as listed in the SG20 work programme is stale and should be 
removed 

After discussions, the last meeting of Study Group 20 reached consensus to cease the ongoing work 
item to develop a Recommendation on an IPv6 numbering plan. The associated draft document has 
since been removed from the work programme of the study group as it appears in document 
TD1397. 

However this same document still lists a work item to develop a Supplement regarding IPv6 
(Y.Sup.IPv6-IoT), with reference to a baseline text contained in TD63 Revision 2. 
This document was posted on 30 January 2017, with the last revision dated 29 March 2017, just 
after the first meeting of this group in this study period. During this meeting, which took place in 
Dubai, this document was not opened apart from when it was transferred to Question 3/20 under the 
new structure. 
The RIPE NCC considers this document stale and proposes to remove this work item from the 
programme. 
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